
 
 
Dear Colleague,  
 

 The centuries-old oath taken by health care professionals reads, “Do no harm.”  It is 
time for Washington lawmakers to take a similar approach when working to fix the problems 
that exist in our broken health care system.  Simply repealing the President's health care law is 
not enough—it must be replaced. 
 

 Conservatives recognize that patient-centered reforms rooted in free markets are the 
best way to lower costs and solve problems in our health care system.  That is why the 
Republican Study Committee (RSC) is proud to bring forward a pragmatic, practical, and 
portable free-market alternative to the current health care system.  Simply put, our bill is a 
better way forward. Specifically, the RSC's American Health Care Reform Act: 
 

 Fully repeals President Obama's health care law, eliminating billions in taxes and 
thousands of pages of unworkable regulations and mandates that are driving up 
health care costs. 

 Spurs competition to lower health care costs by allowing Americans to purchase 
health insurance across state lines and enabling small businesses to pool together 
and get the same buying power as large corporations. 

 Reforms medical malpractice laws in a commonsense way that limits trial lawyer 
fees and non-economic damages while maintaining strong protections for patients. 

 Provides tax reform that allows families and individuals to deduct health care costs, 
just like companies, leveling the playing field and providing all Americans with a 
standard deduction for health insurance. 

 Expands access to Health Savings Accounts (HSAs), increasing the amount of pre-tax 
dollars individuals can deposit into portable savings accounts to be used for health 
care expenses. 

 Safeguards individuals with pre-existing conditions from being discriminated 
against purchasing health insurance by bolstering state-based high risk pools and 
extending HIPAA guaranteed availability protections. 

 Protects the unborn by ensuring no federal funding of abortions. 
 

 We are proud to put our conservative ideas up for debate against President Obama's 
health care law and demonstrate that there is a better way to addressing the pre-ACA problems 
our health care system faced.  If you would like to cosponsor this important legislation, please 
contact John Martin at john.martin@mail.house.gov with Dr. Roe, Chris Hodgson at 
Chris.Hodgson@mail.house.gov with Congressman Scalise, or Brett Horton at 
Brett.Horton@mail.house.gov with the Republican Study Committee. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
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